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Ms Emily Roth

Metro Regional Parks and Greenspace

600 NE Grand Avenue

Portland Oregon 97232

Dear Ms Roth

The Fsh and Wildlife Service is support of the Smith Bybee Lakes restoration The is

hstorv nfavian botulism at this lncaticn hcwever this dieoff was relatively mmo Repcrts

avian cholera are rare in the Pacific Northwest however dieoffs of more than 30000 birds are

penodically encountered in California and Nevada

If resource agencies were to change long term management strategies to eliminate the potential

for avar cholera the resu tmg loss of habitat would be far more detrir enta to aviar popu ations

than this disease Botu ism dens depender dsease and the habitat provided by your

project would serve to better distribute birds the Lower Columbia River area thus reducmg

potential fo avian loss to botulisir

Sincere

Carey Smith

Acting Chief Migratoiy Birds

and abaPrrur
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